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Roads in the area are being reported as snow covered and slick so far this  morning. I-90 from
Tomah to La Crosse is reported as snow covered and slick in  spots as is Highway 16 from
Sparta to La Crosse.

  

  

Highway 53 into La Crosse has quite a bit of slow traffic this morning and 53  to Galesville is
reported as very slick. County Highway B in Monroe County has  already had several areas of
drifting snow onto the highway.

  

  

Road crews in the area have been out for about 3 hours now.....there main  concern for the rest
of today is blowing and drifting snow which could, at  times, produce white out conditions.
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